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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“Summer is here, and with it comes a multitude of activities and opportunities to connect with our community. 

We can’t wait to see you at upcoming events like Lunch & Learn, the Pursuit of Happiness Art Show, and of 

course, SummerFest!  

For some of our neighbors, however, the end of the school year brings uncertainty and need. To help meet 

those needs, the P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team Summer Feeding Program begins this weekend to provide additional food 

resources for children facing hunger during the summer months. As the program begins, the P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team 

continues to seek volunteers and donations. To learn more about the ways YOU can help, email Stacy 

Dickinson at stacyddickinson@gmail.com.  

This month, we invite businessmen and women from across the Town of Pike Road and across industries to 

join us for Lunch & Learn. We are excited to “Dive in to Digital Marketing” on June 15, led by local experts from 

Dogwood Media Solutions! And, as always, the Pike Road Arts Council has upcoming activities for everyone: 

Artists can submit their work now for the Pursuit of Happiness Art Show, and registration is open for a Water-

Soluble Oil Paint workshop with artist Craig Reynolds. 

Finally, don’t miss SummerFest on June 29! Join us at the Pike Road Agriculture, Recreation & Performing Arts 

Park to kick off the Fourth of July holiday weekend with family fun, food and fireworks! Learn more about this 

and other upcoming events at www.pikeroad.us, and be sure to find us on social media so you never miss out 

– just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


